

10 October, 2019

MEDIA RELEASE

FARMERS TO COME TO WELLINGTON

Conservation Group 50 Shades of Green is organising a provincial get-together in Wellington.

Chair, Andy Scott said the conservation group's message needed to be told to a larger audience.

The blanket planting of good farmland has reached crisis proportions. Add to that the water proposals, land use changes and the consistent campaign against rural businesses, we have a problem," Andy Scott said.

"We'll be telling our story to a city audience by coming to Wellington. The politicians aren't listening to us so hopefully the general voters will.

"The meeting will be at 11am on Thursday 14th of November before marching to Parliament arriving at 1pm

It isn't just farmers coming to town but representatives of all of provincial NZ from farmers to bankers, stock agents to rural advocacy groups and suppliers though to real estate representatives.

"We're expecting a good turnout of people from the provinces," Andy Scott said.

Further information contacts below.

Andy Scott President | 027 448 4047

James Cates Secretary | 027 209 6134